
Did you miss your senior appointment? 
Don’t worry we are having a special day just for you! 

 

We are so excited to help you celebrate your senior year with memories 

that will last a lifetime. During this time, we are taking every 

precaution to ensure safety while getting your senior pictures taken. 

Also, all students & guest are required to wear a mask when not being 

photographed.   
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Prepare for your session! 
If you would like a session please email us at 

aaterritory@lifetouch.com  Please put “senior mix day” 

in the subject line.  All sessions will take place at 

our office located at 7150 Small Creek Way, 

Powell, TN  37849. 

Please bring ONLY 1 person to your session to help with 

dressing.  We have limited space and will be practicing 

social distancing.   

 

Please don’t wait schedule your 
appointment today! 
 
Cap & Gown and Tux/Drape attire will be 
available. Please bring a spaghetti strap tank 
top for the drape or a white t-shirt for the tux.  
 

 

 

 

Come prepared! Get tips and ideas at: 

prestigeportraits.com 
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